
Please Help Donate Items To: 

Yard Sale Fundraiser! 

All Proceeds Go To: 

Southgate School 8th Grade Trip and Graduation 

 

Please drop off all items to Southgate School on September 9, 2016 between 

5:30 – 7:30 p.m. or the morning of the yard sale. The City Wide Yard Sale will be 

held on Saturday, September 10, 2016 from 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. in front of the 

school. 

All household items, toys, furniture, games, tools, appliances, electronics, DVDs, 

CDs are all welcome. NO CLOTHING OR BEDDING. Any questions please call 

Mandy Stephens at 859-466-9282. 


